
Letter of Support for Sibling Unity in the 

Foster System 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I am writing to express my strong support for the unity of siblings within the foster care system. 

It is vital for siblings to maintain their relationships and support one another during challenging 

times. Studies show that sibling bonds provide emotional stability and a sense of belonging, 

which are incredibly important for children in foster care. 

As an advocate for children's rights, I believe that efforts should be made to keep siblings 

together whenever possible. Maintaining these connections not only helps in their emotional 

wellbeing but also contributes to a smoother transition and adjustment in their foster placements. 

I urge the foster care system to prioritize sibling placements and to facilitate regular contact for 

those who are separated. We must strive to ensure that siblings are not divided and that they can 

grow and thrive together, providing each other the support they need. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. Together, we can foster a system that 

nurtures the bonds that are so crucial to the wellbeing of all children. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[Your City, State, Zip]  

[Your Email]  

[Your Phone Number] 


